

15th September 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I hope this letter finds you well and your son/daughter has settled back into 6^{th} year. We are organising a full day of important events for our 6^{th} year students on Friday, the 7^{th} October 2022.

The day will commence at 8.50am with Mass celebrated by Fr. Dominic Meehan in the Social area especially for the 6^{th} year group. Following Mass, students will be divided into small groups where they will participate in a number of activities.

- Mr. Alex Walsh, a former Metropolitan Police Officer for over 20years will talk to students about Personal Safety. His presentation will look at safety and awareness, conflict resolution, communication and assertiveness skills.
- The Learning to Learn team in the school will meet with students to review their previous academic results, create study plans and students will be taking part in study activities.

There is a cost of €10 which will cover payment for the speaker visiting the school, refreshments and materials. Payment can be made through the VS system.

This is a very important day for 6^{th} year and full attendance is expected.

Yours sincerely,

Principal

(arolino O'Hara. Yearhead

Tel: (0504) 31299 Fax: (0504) 31194 Email: office@ourladystemplemore.ie Web: www.ourladystemplemore.ie

Principal: Mr. Paul Fogarty

Deputy Principal: Ms. Martina Butler

